
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024 
 
Final Current Agricultural Use Value (CAUV) Deadline is April 1st  
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The final Current Agricultural Use Value (CAUV) deadline is quickly approaching.  
The deadline to file an initial or renewal application is Monday, April 1st.  As of Wednesday, March 6, 
2024, over 92% of property owners in the CAUV program have returned their applications.  
 
Any property owners on a timber plan, or who have land under contract for conservation, are 
encouraged to review those plans or contracts to make sure they have not expired.  
 
CAUV forms can be found here: https://co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/fc-cauv.html.  
 
If you have any questions regarding CAUV, please contact Greg Forquer, CAUV Specialist, at (740) 
652-7030 or Gregory.Forquer@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
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